
MCGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

Faculty of Arts 
Department of Sociology

C. A. Dawson

w. e. gettys February
Ninth,
1 9 2 7.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University,

Dear Sir Arthur:

I have received your letter of February 8th, 
which reports the Lieutenant-Governor’s generous offer of 
medals to faculties and schools in the University.

We could make use of one silver and one bronze medal 
to very good purpose in the School for Social Workers,to be awarded 
to the two graduates with highest and second highest aggregate 
standing. If the medals are to be awarded in the various 
Departments of the Faculty of Arts, we would certainly do the same 
thing in the Department of Sociology.

Yours faithfully,


